
From:  Adam Philps [mailto:adophilps@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, 16 May 2012 01:22 
To: Christine Allanson - Receptionist/PA 
Subject: Open Letter to Council re. Town Hall 

Dear Christine.  
 
Would it be possible to forward an open letter to you to distribute to Council and CEO 
Jack Dowds? 
 
See below; 
 
Dear Council Members and CEO of SWDC 
 
re. Greytown Townhall Design. 
 
I've recently had the pleasure of dealing with your wonderful staff while attempting to 
organise a concert at your Greytown Town Hall.  
 
Unfortunately, I had to make the decision not to use your hall, as the doors that partition 
the hall into two rooms were too much of a hindrance to us holding a realistic audience 
size.  
 
The design of the doors means that when they are opened optimally, they obstruct a 
significant portion of the potential view of an audience in the southern section.  
 
I was led to believe the doors are unable to be moved, or if so, they are a such an effort to 
do so, it isn't feasible. 
 
While I respect the architectural resources that have been placed into developing this site, 
I feel strongly that the site's potential as a live venue for performance is being curtailed 
by these doors. What's more, I have spoken to a number of people regarding this 
particular issue, including staff of SWDC, who state that I am not the first event organiser 
to raise this issue. 
 
I believe the solution is likely to be quite simple. One idea may be that the doors could be 
replaced with lighter materials that lift vertically as the common garage door might. The 
hall would then be a much more functional space. 
 
While I have made the decision to shift our concert to the Carterton Events Centre, I 
think Greytown has a point of difference with it's hall. It is architecturally a much more 
interesting space with far better ambiance for the smaller types of live music events 
Wairarapa tends to attract.  
 
If a cost effective option could be employed to attend to this issue, I and many others 
would likely use your hall for performance based events. You have a very special space 
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as an asset and I implore you to address this issue so that it can be used to it's full 
potential. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adam Philps 
43 Below 
Wairarapa's Social Network for Young People. 
 
--  
Adam Philps 
021 869 526 
http://www.mastertonfootclinic.co.nz/ 
Skype: adam.philps   
 
STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY  
This e-mail message and any accompanying attachments 
may contain information that is private and subject to legal privilege. If you are 
not the intended recipient, do not use, disseminate, distribute or copy this   
message or attachments. If you have received this message in error, please notify   
the sender immediately and delete this message.  
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